
With the coronavirus and flu season underway, we understand and share in the elevated concern 
around the health and safety of our employees and their families. To help protect you, we have 
increased our janitorial services and stocked up on essential supplies to clean and disinfect our 
facilities with more frequency. We also have a plan in place to help us act quickly in the event the 
situation escalates so that we can provide immediate support to our people, customers and the 
communities we serve.

HERE ARE SOME THINGS YOU CAN DO TO STAY HEALTHY: 

• ��Keep surfaces clean—at home and at work. 

• ��Wash your hands frequently with soap and water and use hand sanitizer. 

• ��Avoid shaking hands with others and keep your distance from anyone who appears sick.

• ��If you have flu-like symptoms, see your doctor.

Remember, the risk of getting coronavirus is still said to be low. The CDC is reminding 
people that contracting coronavirus is less likely and less severe than contracting the seasonal flu, 
particularly for healthy adults. Learn more at CDC.gov.

QUESTIONS?  
Talk to your Supervisor, HR partner or email Communications@RepublicServices.com. 

YOUR SAFETY IS OUR NUMBER ONE PRIORITY.  
WE ARE IN THIS TOGETHER.


